
** IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING CPE REPORTING ** 
 
The Utah Board of Accountancy is excited to announce our partnership with NASBA’s CPE Audit Service 
to track and report your CPE compliance.  This will replace the current Division of Professional Licensing 
CPA CPE Reporting System “Reporting System”. 
 
The launch date for this transition is anticipated for January, 2023.  You will receive important updates via 
email, so be sure to keep your email information up to date. 
 
Due to errors in the current Reporting System on the Division’s website, you are NO LONGER required to 
enter CPE hours in the Reporting System.  Note: Information in the Reporting System may be incomplete 
or incorrect; however, it will not affect your ability to renew your license.   
 
Please be sure to maintain all your current CPE records in case you are selected for an audit of your 
compliance. If you have questions, please contact us at 801-530-6628 or via email at b6@utah.gov 
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